
 
 
From: Aimee Kepler <akepler@centralpinesnc.gov>  
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 9:00 AM 
To: Toni Womack <Toni.Womack@wake.gov> 
Subject: Ready for Appointment 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Wake County network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
 
Hi Toni, 
 
I hope you are doing well.  Kenyatta Johnson is ready to be appointed to the ACH CAC by the 
County Commissioners at the next BOC meeting. 
 
Thank you! 
Aimee 
 
 

 
 
 


